
Today The Stibnite Mine site is a mess and only a fool would think it does not need to be cleaned up. 

This is exactly what Perpetua is proposing to do.  

What is wrong with an American Company coming in, making a buck and cleaning up the mess that 

our forefathers left behind? 

I whole heartedly support this project and applaud Perpetua’s efforts to clean up the site. 

Tom Terteling 


